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•	 Great news everyone… we passed $53,000 last night and are still in 1st place!  We CAN end up in  

1st place if EVERYONE takes those few minutes this week to create our store and put email addresses  
into the system so more customers can know about how to support you and WASHINGTON!  Let’s win  
this friendly but fierce competition! 
 
We only have 5 days left of our Annual Fundraiser.  That means you can still earn prize points towards 
BONUS PRIZES and the Scene 75 Trip through this week … just go to www.funderworks.com/WJHS to 
register, create your avatar, and complete registration with 12+ email addresses of those family members, 
family friends & co-workers of your parents!  It supports our very own Home & School Association… who 
work hard to support YOU! 
 
Let’s go WASHINGTON and end in 1st PLACE!

•	 Good Morning from the LC...we wanted to tell you about a change we’ve made to our Book Drop at the  
LC Circulation desk. In order to make the self-check out process more smooth, we have installed a barcode 
scanner right next to the book drop slot. So, before you drop your book in the return slot, please scan the 
WJHS barcode and then drop the book in the slot. This immediate check-in scan will help those using self 
check-out encounter fewer issues in the check-out process. Thanks!

•	 The next meeting of the year of the Wildcat Pride Club will be Wednesday morning at 7:30 A.M. in  
room 223.  Our club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender and questioning  
students, as well as their friends and allies. New members are always welcome. Diversity Club members 
are also welcome to attend this meeting. This club is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. That’s Wildcat 
Pride Club, Wednesday morning at 7:30 in room 223.




